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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Offices Closed in Observance of Good 
Friday 
HC-2020-17 
Hendersonville, NC – April 3, 2020 
 
 
All Henderson County local government offices and agencies and the Henderson County 
Courthouse will be closed on Friday, April 10, 2020 in observance of Good Friday.  These offices 
will resume their temporarily altered office hours on Monday, April 13, 2020. For more 
information on the temporary hours for each department, please visit the County’s website at 
https://www.hendersoncountync.gov/ and click on the link at the top of the page for the 
“Announcement Regarding COVID-19 Measures for County Departmental Services”.  
 
We remain ready to assist all of our citizens with their needs, and thank you for your assistance as 
we make adjustments to allow social distancing in each of our departments.  Please contact each 
department by telephone in order to assess the best way to do business. 
 
Delivery of emergency services will not be disrupted on Friday, April 10. 
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